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Thanks Greg,
 
The DNR is OK with rescheduling the additional instigation activities ahead of the ROAR submittal. 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

John Sager
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1701 N. 4th St.
Superior, WI  54880
Phone: (715) 392-7822
Fax: (715) 392-7993
john.sager@wisconsin.gov

 dnr.wi.gov

       
 
 

From: Gregory Prom (MP) <gprom@mnpower.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 1:05 PM
To: Sager, John E - DNR <John.Sager@wisconsin.gov>
Cc: 'Garbaciak, Steve' <Steve.Garbaciak@foth.com>; Laszewski, Steve <Steve.Laszewski@Foth.com>;
Hanks, Brian C <Brian.Hanks@Foth.com>; Jamie Mehle (SWLP) <JMehle@swlp.com>; 'Denton,
Charles' <Charles.Denton@btlaw.com>
Subject: RE: PDI before RAOR update at the SWLP MGP project
 
Dear Mr. Sager,
 
This email is a summary of our conversation regarding SWLP performing additional pre-design
investigation (PDI) work prior to submitting the draft remedial actions options report (RAOR).  During
our last meeting in August, it was discussed that the draft RAOR was going to be submitted in
September with the understanding that a PDI was needed to complete the remedial design for the
project.  Foth prepared a draft RAOR to SWLP in September 2019 for review.  After reviewing the
draft RAOR, it was determined that there were uncertainties for  treatability in the upland area,
roadway closure concerns, concerns with retaining walls and the WWTP berm stability, and
additional confirmation sampling that would be needed to determine the final remedial action
options.  For these reasons it was determined that the PDI should be completed prior to finalizing
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the RAOR. 
 
This was explained to you via voice message and during a telephone call today (October 16, 2019). 
You stated that moving forward with the PDI would be acceptable prior to issuing the RAOR. 
When the draft PDI scope is completed, SWLP will reach out to you to discuss.
 
Thanks for taking the time to talk with me today. If there are any questions or concerns that were
not discussed, please let me know.
 
Sincerely,
 
Greg Prom
 
Senior Environmental Compliance Specialist
Minnesota Power/ALLETE
30 West Superior Street
Duluth, Minnesota 55802
 
Office: 218-355-3191
Cell: 218-461-6856
Email: gprom@allete.com
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